From: sarah Dan [

Sent: 04 May 2024 13:00
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Permission

To whom it may concern at Camden Council. T wish to lodge my objection to your planned hotel building.
Application no: 2024/0993/P & 2024/1005/L

My reason being that all the light will be blocked from my home as well as the Phoenix Gardens which is
one of the rare Green spaces in Central London. Please reconsider giving permission for such a building
being erected.

Many Thanks,

Sarah & Jenny Shamar-Dan

Flat 1, The Alcazar,
Phoenix Street,
London,

WC2H 8BS



